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TMB suspends San Antonio physician 
 

On December 18, 2020, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily 
suspended, with notice, the Texas medical license of Rosa A. Fuentes, M.D. (Lic. No. K1817), 
after determining her continuation in the practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to public 
welfare. The suspension was effective immediately. 
 
The Board panel found that Dr. Fuentes has violated the terms of her 2018 and 2019 Orders 
with the Board by failing to surrender her DEA controlled substances registration certificates on 
or before December 13, 2019, by failing to limit her medical practice to an approved group or 
institutional setting on or before February 1, 2020, by failing to initiate chart monitoring, and by 
failing to cooperate with, and timely respond to, Board staff’s requests for information. 
 
The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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